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December 10, 2024

Mark Andrew Anderl, Esq.

LAW OFFICE OF MARK ANDERL, P.C.
309 Maple Street

Perth Amboy, NJ 08861-4101

Re: Criminal Recertification #023001985
Dear Mark Andrew Anderl:

The Criminal Trial Certification Committee is pleased to inform you that
it has recommended to the Board on Attorney Certification that it approve your
recertification as a Criminal Trial attorney. The Committee’s review of your
written application, as well as any independent inquiry, confirms that you have
demonstrated substantial involvement in litigation and that you possess the
requisite level of knowledge, experience, and skill. In accordance with Rule
1:39-5(a), the Board has reported its finding to the Supreme Court and an Order
of Recertification was signed by the Chief Justice on November 18, 2024.

This new certification period extends from January 1, 2024 to November
30, 2029. Please refer to Rule 1:39-6, 7, and 8 and Regulations 402, 501, and
601 for specific provisions regarding the effect, renewal, and termination of
certification. Please also be reminded that pursuant to R. 1:39-6(e) and RG.
402:7, you are under a continuing obligation to notify the Board if a
malpractice action, fee arbitration, or disciplinary complaint or grievance is
filed against you, if discipline is imposed on you, or if any malpractice action
is resolved during this current certification period.

RG. 205:7 CLE Obligations of Certified Attorneys is enclosed for your







convenience. Please note that you are required to obtain education in your
specialty area of certification or in ethics. In doing so, you also will be meeting
your general mandatory CLE requirement. Pursuant to the Board’s
Regulations, as well as the Regulations governing the mandatory CLE
program, if any of the courses that you already completed or plan to complete
towards your CLE requirement was not approved in NJ or any other mandatory
CLE jurisdiction for course credit, you will need to seek individual attorney
accreditation. Information can be found on the CLE website at
https://www.njcourts.gov/attorneys/cle. Certificates of Attendance or other
forms of documentation that demonstrates your participation in educational
activities to satisfy the CLE requirement will be required when you file for
your next recertification.

Thank you for your cooperation and patience throughout this application
process.

WLW/jmo






